

Home About Me Contact Me Issues Serving You Media Center

Our District

Resources



Celebrating Freedom: Happy Fourth of July Archived July 7th

Dear Friend,











The creed of freedom, the promise of equality and justice; all across America we still uphold these "self-evident" truths proclaimed 236 years ago in the Declaration of Independence.



This Fourth of July, I ask that you take the time to reflect upon your commitment to our country. When standing around the barbeque, or seated before the start of a firework display please talk to your children, chat with a neighbor, or call an old friend to let them know what our nation's unique freedoms and exceptionalism means to you.



You Tube

America has been challenged and tested. We are in trying times now, but we will prevail. We continue to raise our children in a country where hard-work, strong convictions and a close tie to community allow for anyone to succeed. We must never sacrifice our principles under the guise of progress. The consent of the governed is, and always will be the cornerstone of our government that allows for the principles of freedom and equality to endure.

Liberty is defended on the shoulders of our men and women in the armed services, and I thank them for bearing that burden. Liberty lives in the willful spirit of hardworking, honest citizens. It is my fondest hope that on this Fourth of July you will take time out of your holiday to remember, and appreciate these core beliefs that have allowed our nation to prevail.

I invite you to read my Weekly Column: "<u>The Future is Bright for America</u>" and to view my <u>Fourth of July video message.</u>



To view my Fourth of July message, please click above.

I wish you and your family a happy and safe Independence Day!

Lastly, I wanted to apologize for the enewsletter sent out on June 30th. Due to severe storms in Washington, D.C. the servers were impacted, and as a result many of the links and images from that letter did not load properly. If this happens again, I invite you to visit my eNews Archives on my House website

As always, you can follow everything I am working on in Arizona and Washington, D.C. through my website (http://gosar.house.gov) on Twitter @repgosar, or through Facebook at Representative Paul Gosar.

Sincerely

Paul A. Gosar, D.D.S.

Member of Congress

To unsubscribe from these newsletters, please click <u>here</u>.

Washington, DC Office 504 Cannon HOB Washington, DC 20515 Phone: (202) 225-2315 Fax: (202) 226-9739 Casa Grande Office 211 North Florence St., Suite 3 Case Grande, AZ 85122 Phone: (520) 836-5289 Fax: (520) 836-9831 Prescott Office 240 South Montezuma St. #101 Prescott, AZ 86303 Phone: (928) 445-1683 Fax: (928) 445-3414

Show Low Office 550 N. 9th Place Show Low, AZ 85901 Phone: (928) 537-2251